
United States Department ofthe Interior 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

Washington, DC 20240 

OCT 1 0 20l9 

Memorandum 

To: Mark Bathrick 

Director, Office ofAviation Services 

From: Susan Combs//_ ~ 
Assistant sic:~,Management and Budget 

Subject: Unmanned Aircraft System (UAS) Acquisition 

Effective this date, and until further notice, OAS is not to purchase UAS systems, nor acquire 
UAS capability through lease of services, without my prior approval. In addition, OAS must 
request and receive approval from me prior to releasing or announcing any solicitation or request 
for offers from the marketplace. 




